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To: 

Dear Parent/Carer


We have been informed from Staffordshire County Council to pass this information onto you as cases of Covid-19 are increasing across the County.
Your child has complained, informed, or displayed the following symptoms during school time, Staffordshire are asking schools to inform parents of these symptoms and should consider getting tested as a precaution. 

HEADACHES

ACHES AND PAINS

FEELING VERY TIRED FOR NO GOOD REASON

SORE THROAT

RUNNY NOSE

SNEEZING

SOMETIMES TUMMY ACHE IN CHILDREN


Children with any of the above symptoms can carry on going to school if they are well enough and only need to isolate if the test comes back positive.

Please remember the main symptoms persistent cough, high temperature, new cough or loss of taste and smell you MUST self-isolate immediately and book a test.


Ensuring your safety
CornerPost Education 
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